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       JEMS 126 NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY: NEW YEAR’S ACCOUNTABILITY 

Community Spotlight: In December, the JEMS 
126 community came together in the spirit of 
leadership and kindness to donate gifts and 
brighten the season.   

 

 

   Happy New Year JEMS 126 Families!  It is hard to 

believe we are nearing the halfway point of the school 

year.  As we wind down the final three weeks of the 2nd 

marking period, we are talking to students about 

Accountability – how we take responsibility for our 

actions and decisions – both celebrating our triumphs 

and learning from our mistakes.   

All students will have the opportunity to reflect on how they have grown from the start of the school year 

to now when we take our Reading and Math iReady diagnostics later this month.  Marking period 2 report 

cards will come out on January 31st.   

There are 20 school days in January.  Make the commitment to have your child in school for all of them 

as we kick off 2025 and look ahead to continued success.  Thank you as always, for your support.      

 

 

 

 

Value of the Month: 
Accountability – Taking 

responsibility for the 
choices you make and 

owning up to your 
actions.  

 

Upcoming:  Students who are 
eligible will be visiting the 

Museum of Modern Art this 
month – please reach out to Ms. 
Peggy with questions or if you 

need new permission slips.    
 

Join us for our PTA Meeting, 
January 23rd!    

Ask your child about… 
- What can you improve 

upon in the next three 
weeks before the 
marking period ends? 

- What does it mean to be 
accountable? 

- What are you looking 
forward to in 2025? 

 

 


